
Special Committee Members on Redistricting - 

 

I have examined the following proposed districts. Changes like these are subjective, so long as they are 

IAW law. I support the redistricting maps passed by the House in their current form. I find nothing 

untoward about the choices made. 

 

HB 50 - State Representative districts 

HB 51 - State Senate districts 

HB 52 - Congressional districts 

HB 53 - Executive Council districts 

HB 54 - County Commissioner districts 

HB 55 - Delegates to state party conventions 

 

The House's Congressional map keeps cooperative shared Police and Fire Departments, shared water and 

sewers systems, and regional planning areas together. These are services that rely heavily on federal funds 

and rely on the economy of mutuality. 

 

The House maps do the job of representing New Hampshire citizen population as well as any other. There 

is no point in quibbling over minute preferences. I feel it is time to finish the process and move on. 

 

Please find the proposed maps acceptable as introduced. 

 

Daniel Richardson, Nashua 

 


